
John August Appointed as Vice Chair of the NJSBA Bankruptcy Law Section

November 11, 2020

Saiber is pleased to announce that bankruptcy attorney John August has been appointed as Vice 
Chair of the New Jersey State Bar Association’s Bankruptcy Law Section. As Vice Chair, John 
will coordinate with the Chair and section Officers and assist with committee initiatives and 
projects. The term will last two years.

The Bankruptcy Law Section is generally devoted to state and federal bankruptcy issues, 
including conducting educational programs for Section members within the field of Creditor and 
Debtor Rights among other issues of concern to state and federal bankruptcy practitioners, 
distributing information of interest to Section members, and seeking to improve the services 
provided by and skills of all bankruptcy law attorneys in New Jersey.
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